ONTARIO HOCKEY FEDERATION

400 Sheldon Drive, Unit 9 Cambridge, ON N1T 2H9 T: 226 533.9070 F: 519 620.7476 www.ohf.on.ca





OHF Bulletin

To: OHF Members

From: Phillip McKee, Executive Director

Date: 8/24/2020

Re: Collection of Registration Fees for Stage 3 Modified Programming

Associations may begin to gather fees immediately for programming offered in accordance with the OHF Return to Hockey Framework Stage 3 that can begin as early as September 1, 2020, or another date if determined by the Member. This announcement follows the recent decision from the OHF Board of Directors to allow the operation of Modified Programming in accordance with the Ontario Government moving to enter into Stage 3 across regions of the province.

Fees may be collected for programming that is actively being offered, fees cannot be collected for Stage 4 programming to which there is no projected start date.

The OHF and their Members continue to put in place measures to best assist all stakeholders in the safe return to hockey for our players, in partnership with the Ontario Government and Hockey Canada.